
 
 

 
TO: Kennie Hobbs, Interim City Manager 
 

FROM: J. Martin Cala, City Engineer  
 
DATE: 2/20/25 
 
SUBJECT: Crown Castle Consent  

 
We have requested the Crown Castle Verizon Consent be added to the agenda for the 

meeting on March 17, 2025. 

 

Commission approval is required to modify the existing equipment at the cell tower 

located at 2000 City Hall Drive.  This project entails replacing antennas on the tower and 

replacing ground equipment.  All work will be performed within the existing lease 

area/compound. 

 

I have reviewed the plans and have no objections. 

 

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION 

ENGINEERING DIVISION 

MEMORANDUM 


